
Northgate School District
Official Notice

Special Board Meeting
The Northgate School District
Board of School Directors will
hold a special Board Meeting
on  Thursday,  December  19,
2024, at noon for the purpose
of hiring personnel,  and any
other matters that may come
before  the  Board.  This
meeting  will  be  a  virtual
meeting and can be accessed
via  Zoom.  Please  see  our
website www.northgatesd.net
under calendar for the link to
access the meeting virtually.

Laureen Dowd
Secretary
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